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May 18,2023
CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

TO: Residents/Businesses of Bentall Street

RE: 2023 Industrial Street Renewal Project — Bentall Street between Redwood Avenue and
Mountain Avenue

Please be advised the major rehabilitation of Bentall Street between Redwood Avenue and Mountain Avenue will
soon begin.

Construction start: Week of May 29, 2023
Duration: 6 weeks

Work will include:
e Roadway and curb repairs
Sidewalk installation within west boulevard
Utility and underground infrastructure repairs and adjustments
Placement of asphalt pavement overlay
Restoration of driveways and boulevards where required

Traffic impacts during construction:
e On-street parking will be removed
e One lane of local-access traffic will be maintained
e During some portions of the work, the street will be completely closed to traffic and private approaches
will not be accessible
o You will be notified at least 72 hours prior to the disruption of access
e Garbage and recycling will continue to be picked up at regular locations and times
o The contractor may relocate bins if required

Please contact Mark Vogt at WSP Canada Inc. if you have:
Accessibility needs, moving requirements, planned special events, or any other questions.

Mark Vogt can be reached at (204) 259-5452, during regular working hours or by email at Mark.Vogt@wsp.com.

We appreciate your patience during construction.

Sincerely,
WSP Canada Inc.

Cc: Councillor Vivian Santos— Point Douglas Ward
Ryan Munro, C.E.T. — Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg
311, City of Winnipeg
J. Dooley — City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department

For more information on this major construction project:
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311
[23-RI-01] [969-2022] [Darco Group] [204-233-9760]
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